
Notice of private meeting – Cabinet – 1 July 2024  
Norfolk County Council is required to give 28 clear days’ notice of its intention to hold a 
meeting of an executive decision-making body in private.   

Notice is given that it intends to hold the following Cabinet meeting or part of that meeting 
in private: 

Meeting Item Reason  
 

1 July 2024 Disposal, 
Acquisition 
& 
Exploitation 
of Property  

3: Information relating to the financial or business 
affairs of any particular person (including the local 
authority holding that information) 

 

If a member of the public wishes to make representations about why this meeting should 
be held in public they should be addressed to Hollie Adams, Committee Services Officer, 
Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich NR1 2DH, email: 
committees@norfolk.gov.uk  

Updated 30 May 2024 
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